
This season, CVMHA proudly supported a dynamic and successful hockey program across multiple levels. We fielded two Tier 2 CVMHA Bears teams, as well as one full-time Tier 1 North Island Bears team based in Comox. In addition, two Tier 1 North Island Bears teams shared practice ice, reflecting our commitment to collaboration and resource-sharing.
We also hosted two U11 Development teams, providing valuable opportunities for our younger athletes to grow and build foundational skills.
A major highlight this season was the integration of our U18 Tier 2 players into the Tyees program, fostering strong partnerships and expanding development opportunities for our athletes. This collaboration proved to be a significant step forward in player development across the board.
The U13 North Island Bears Zone team had an outstanding season, winning their league playoffs and successfully hosting the U13 Provincials in Campbell River. They finished an impressive 4th overall in the province.
Our U18 and U15 Tier 1 teams narrowly missed qualifying for Provincials, but both showed strong competitive play and growth throughout the season. All of our Tier 2 teams demonstrated significant development and progress, setting a solid foundation for future success.
Overall, this season showcased tremendous collaboration, commitment, and growth at every level of our association. We look forward to building on this momentum in the seasons to come.
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